請將全部答案填入P. 4答案欄 彰化縣立明倫國中108學年度 第二學期第 次段考三 年级 英語科試卷 (B) He was too shocked to say anything. 111 平 莊

- 、聽力測驗 (每題1分,共20分)
- 選出符合描述的圖片 一)、辨識句意:每題均有三張圖片,請依據所聽到的句子

14.

(A) Maybe.

Being late is in her blood.

It's hard for her to keep a secret. She always keeps her word.

I hope he will be OK.

(C) He used to be a person who kept his word.

- 2 1.) (A) (A) \mathfrak{T} 201 (\mathbb{B}) (\mathbb{B}) $^{\odot}$ $\overline{\mathbb{B}}$ (\mathbb{B}) 0 0 0 0
- 湖出 個最適合的回應 基本問答: 每題均有 三個選項,請依據所聽到的內 谷
- 9) (A) No, I didn't touch that.
- (B) Yes, but after I finish my LINE messages.
- (C) Yes, let's add each other as friends.

20.

(A) OK, I'll call you as long as I have time.

7.

- (B) Yes, I'll chat with you on the social media
- (C) All right, I'll go home as soon as possible.
- (A) It turned over two miles away from the bank.

 ∞

- second-hand market (B) It was an old boat which I bought in a
- picture of the fish. (C) The girl fell into the water when she tried to take a
- 9 (A) No, luckily, no one died
- (B) No, we couldn't chat online.
- (C) No, it didn't make me happy at all.
- 10. (A) Sorry. I changed my mind.
- (B) Let's keep in touch.
- (C) Here are the findings.
- (A) No, I have read her message.

11.

- (B) Yes, my smartphone does not work well.
- (C) Yes, and she looked happy and excited.
- 12. (A) Here it is.
- (B) Here you are.
- (C) Here he is.
- 13. (A) Everyone reacted to it differently.

- 15. (A) No, he said he would recover from that soon. (B) No, he hadn't. (B) Yes, she will. (C) I'm not sure.
- (Ξ) , (C) No, he hadn't left any messages for us before that.
- 問題,選出一個最適當的答案 言談理解:每題均有三個選項,請依據所聽到的對話與
- 16. () (A) The man is trying to find out who the woman is (B) The woman was looking for a man who is in
- danger. (C) Someone took the man's phone when he was
- 17. (A) The man can't send letters to the people on the island.

chatting on it then.

- will give him a hand. (B) If the man wants to send letters, the fishermen
- the cellphones. (C) The man wants to chat with the woman through
- 18. (A) He tries his best to save money to buy a car for the woman.
- (B) He will make a car the woman wants
- (C) He might not need to make money on his own.
- 19. (A) He used to be interested in reading newspapers. (B) He has created some popular comic strips
- newspaper. (C) He gets up early to read the comic strips in the
- (B) The woman will leave for another restaurant, but restaurant.

(A) Both the man and the woman will eat in another

the food in the restaurant. (C) Both the man and the woman will keep waiting for

the man won't.

- 選擇(每題1分,共24分)
- - - their homework during winter vacation Before school began, most of the students
- (C) finish (A)have finished (D)had finished (B)finished
- hard and never give up. You will be successful some day you work
- (A)before Mr. Brown likes to sing in his free time, and (B)though (C)but (D)as long as

ယ

2

5. (4.			
) We will have a meeting as long as the boss	(D)you don't, either	(C)neither do they	(B)she is, too	(A)neither are my classmates) I am never late for school, and	(C)I like, too	(A)so do I	•
ng as long as the boss				issmates	chool, and	(D)I do, either	(B)neither do I	

(C)had agreed (A)has agreed

(B)agrees (D)agreed

矽

the buildings of the Seven Wonders. passing on, and people from things in their everyday lives like counting money to .7 to use math in many ways,

🖺 system 系統

	明はいになったのなりにものと	마나	1
(D)could learn	(C)were learning		
(B)would learn	(A)have learned) 7.	
(D)will come	(C)came		
(B) is coming	(A)come) 6.	
(D)will buy	(C)have bought		
(B)bought	(A)are buying) 5.	

日 閱讀測驗(每題2分,共12分)

the nose of a sea turtle. It was human beings who did this a man spent about ten minutes pulling a plastic straw from eating trash made by people. to the turtle. Thousands of sea animals die each year from Last week I watched a video on YouTube. In the video,

our used toilet paper into the toilet. but not least, after we use the restroom, remember to throw shopping and use our own cups when buying drinks. Last bottled water. straws and any kind of one-time use plastics, such as are some things we can do. First, everyone should make as activities to help clean the beaches. Third, say no to plastic the water or on the beach. And we can join beach-clean- up visit a beach, make sure that we don't throw garbage into little garbage as possible. Second, don't litter. When we Now it's time we take action to save the earth. Here We can bring our own bags when we go

children and every living thing on the planet our Earth a better place to live on for ourselves and our So don't be too busy or too lazy to take action to make

鰛 plastic 塑膠(的);straw 吸管;litter 亂丟垃圾;toilet 馬桶

- What should we NOT do to save the earth?
- (A)Put the used toilet paper into the toilet.
- (B)Pick up the trash when we are at the beaches.
- (C)Buy bottled drinks when we are thirsty
- (D)Enjoy iced tea without a plastic straw.
- 2 (A) We are hurting ourselves by using plastics What can we know from the reading?
- (B) Sea animals make plastic trash.

and littering.

- (C) We should stop going to the beaches right
- (D)Sea animals are killing the earth by eating trash.
- 3. What does human beings mean?
- (A) Animals.
- (B) Straws.

(C) Trash.

(D) People

(4-6)

year 2017 marked the two-hundredth year of her death, and thought of as one of the greatest writers that ever lived. The around the world. several of her books are still on the best-loved-book lists Jane Austen has been and surely will always be

a teenager, age. She started to write her own books when she was only which she did anonymously. another. In her thirties, Jane started to publish her works, surprising that she showed her gift for writing at an early well-read when With her father's rich collection of books, she became Jane grew up being encouraged to have creative thinking. child and second daughter to her well-educated parents, Born on December 16, 1775 in England as the seventh and then her great works came out one after she was very young. So, wasn't

writer of all those works. brother Henry made known to the public that she was the However, it wasn't until Jane's passing away that her had already writing. She died on July 18, 1817. Many of Jane's works In 1816, Jane got so seriously sick that she had to stop been very popular during her lifetime.

Lil death 死亡;well-educated 受良好教育的;encourage 鼓勵 creative 創造性的;publish 出版

- What does **anonymously** mean in the reading? (A)Without getting paid.
- (B)With only a few people reading them
- (C)Without showing the writer's name.
- (D)Only to sell to foreign countries.
-) 5. What is said about Jane Austen in the reading? (A)She never stopped writing until she passed
- (B) She wasn't known publicly as a writer in her lifetime.
- (C)She was born in the richest family in
- (D) She was the youngest child of her parents.
- (A) Jane Austen's works hadn't got published What can we learn from the reading?

<u>)</u> 6.

- until after she was thirty years old.
- (B) People in England think of Jane Austen as the most successful writer in their country.
- (C)Girls in Jane Austen's time didn't have a chance to be well-educated.
- (D)Two hundred years ago, women weren't encouraged to appear in public

字(1-6字彙選擇,7-20中翻英。每題1分,共20分)

them to my friends. on my LINE are so cute. I must send

(A) glue (B) stickers (C) erasers (D)rulers

16 17 18 19 20	11 12 13 14 15	6 7 8 9 10	1 2 3 4 5	部答案填入下方答 力測驗(每題1分	三年 班 號 姓名: 答案欄			10. We usually (have) dinner at 6:30.	Taipei in fifteen minutes.	ngrente	8. Peter and his classmates (play) basketball at	30.	6. Before I om found his seat, the movie (start).7. My friend (invite) me to his birthday party ten	. Let's be quiet.		(break). A I (like) English since I got good grades lost	3. The boy told his mother that one of his toys		see).	This is the most interesting movie that I	 19. 秘密 20. 雅齊, 堵基 六、寫出正確的動詞形式(每題1分, 共10分) 	每天的 17. 票 18.	10. 花瓶 11. 使震驚 12. (報紙等)連環漫畫; 條 13. 機場 14. 聊天 15. 主持人	創造 8. 危險(n.) 9. 因此		6. () Tom is feeling better now. I think he will	ery sorry that you got nurt. I didn't	ar	4. () Would you please help me leave a to Peter	(A)languages (B)differences (C)findings (D)dictionaries	in the repeverything.	(A)accidents (B)ac	彩化縣立明倫國甲108學年度第二學期第一次投考三2. () Each of us should be very careful any time because	4 12 7
				9	7	ပၢ	<u></u>) <u>-</u>	十、寫出	19	0	16	13	10			4	<u> </u>	五、單字	4		四、閱讀		υī	П	三、克漏	21	16			6	ļ	年級 英語	
									出正確的動詞形式(每題										(毎題1分	ບາ	I	閱讀測驗(每題)		6	2	字選擇(每	22	17		12	7		英語科試卷 三選擇(每題]分,	
							-]形式(每題	20	00	17	14	<u></u>	~		IJ.	2	, 共20分)	6		2分,共12分		7	ယ	題2分,共1	23	18		13	∞		井2.	
				10	8	6	4		1分,共10			<u> </u>	<u></u>	· 	9	-	6	3							4	14分)	24	19		14	9	4	號 姓名	
									0分)			8	15	12		-												20		15	10	Ů.		•